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	UW-River Falls has no intention of forgetting the legacy of former River Falls mayor Herman Hagestad (HAG-sted) anytime soon. Hagestad Hall, a long-standing facility on campus, is set to be demolished to make way for the Science and Technology Innovation Center. However, the Hagestad name itself will live on.
Alan Symicek (seh-ME-sek) is the executive director of Facilities Management at UWRF. He says that plans are in place to carry the name forward in some capacity. This decision is in line with UW Board of Regents Policy. More information is likely to be revealed as development of the SciTech Center progresses.
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